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Please support senate Bill 860!

The need for Oregon consumers to have full access to needed mental health services is a must and needed more than
ever! As a nurse I'm the emergency department and a level one lock down facility seeing people get treatment the
care they need and the opportunity for recovery is the only way to help people move forward with their lives by the
services mental health providers give.

Thank you for your consideration!
Jessie a
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